BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

15470 FLIGHT PATH DRIVE BROOKSVILLE, FLORIDA 34604
P 352.754.4002 F 352.754.4477 W www.HernandoCounty.us

October 7, 2024
RE: Out of County Waste Coming to Hernando County Landfill

Executive Order 24-214 from the Governor of the State of Florida dated October 5, 2024, states
in section 4. C. 1.

C. In accordance with section 252.38(3) Florida Statutes, each political subdivision within the
State of Florida may waive the procedures and formalities otherwise required of the political
subdivision by law pertaining to:

1) Performance of public work and taking whatever prudent action necessary to ensure the
health, safety, and welfare of the community;

Due to the impact of Hurricane Milton, and there has not been enough time for the debris from
Hurricane Helene to be removed. County Administrator Jeffrey Rogers on a temporary bases
will allow Citrus County residents to use the Hernando County landfill located at 14450 Landfill
Road, Brooksville, FL 34614 to remove debris before the impacts of Hurricane Milton occur this
week. This allowance shall expire upon landfall of Hurricane Milton.

7 —
y W. Rogers, P.E.
Hernando County Administrator

Respectfully,




